 (
ITEM # 69-17 
RESIGNATION
)


Christine,

Regretfully I resign from the Freeport Sustainability Committee effective immediately. It was great to be a part of the committee but due to a new work opportunity I am no longer able to make the meetings and contribute as I was hoping to.

I look forward to hearing about the continued success of the sustainability committee.

Best regards,

Jay R Piercy
207-650-2993


